Date: 07.04.2021

NOTICE

In partial modification of the previous Notice (Memo No. 64/BC, dated: 01.04.2021), the date of refund against Admission Cancellation (UG, academic year 2020-21) is rescheduled as 7th and 13th April, 2021 instead of 7th and 9th April, 2021 in view of the recent declaration of holiday on 9th April, 2021.

Time: 12 Noon to 3 p.m.

Venue: The College office

The documents to be produced remain same as in the previous notice.

No further claim will be entertained beyond this stipulated period.

PRINCIPAL

BETHUNE COLLEGE KOLKATA